HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The April 2025 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at
7:29 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the March 2025 meeting, and they were
approved. Dean Josten gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $85.00 in petty
cash, $1899.91 in checking, $0.00 tournament fees owed, and $84.00 prepaid
tournament fees.

Tom Evans reported on the latest information concerning pairings, accommodations
and leave times for upcoming tournaments. Tom asked for leave times for the
upcoming Table Rock tournament:

Reimer/Evans Tuesday
Jay/Meyer Tuesday
Braemer/Rowe Wednesday

Josten/Gleason Thursday
Tom reported that we will be staying at Bridgeport Resort at Cape Fair MO.
Pairings for the Roy/Clear tournament in May are:

Gleason/T. Rowe Roy Lake Lodge
Evans/K. Rowe Roy Lake Lodge

Reimer/Garrett Eden
Jay/Meyer Eden
Bramer/Josten Pickerel Lodge

Pairings for the Ottertail South Tournament in June are:
Gleason/Gleason
Bramer/Rowe
Josten/Evans
Reimer/Meyer
Tom reported that we will be staying at Pikop Bunk House at 10 Mile Lake.

Trent Reimer and Bill Meyer said that they would prepare a dinner broil at the Table
Rock tournament. Everyone thought that was a great idea.

The meeting adjourned at 8:06.



